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This is an information request relating to gender neutral toilets at the 

Trust. 

  
Please include the information for each of the following periods; 2018-

19, 2019-20, 2020-21, 2021-22: 
 

The number of gender-neutral toilets installed at the Trust during this 
time or the number of pre-existing toilets which have been converted 

into gender neutral toilets. Please do not include disabled toilets in this 
list. 

• Gender neutral WCs installed 
 All the ward facilities at the Grange University Hospital (new build) are 

shared/gender neutral/unisex 
 A total of 455  

 

• Pre-existing WCs converted/upgraded 
 No WCs currently converted/upgraded 

 WCs on shared wards are gender neutral  
 

The cost of installing these toilets or the cost of converting the pre-

existing toilets 
• Installing toilets (new builds) 

 Cost information is not available for new build projects, as this will form part 
of a wider cost package.      

 

• Converting pre-existing toilets 
 No figures available as work is currently in the planning phase. 

 
Copies of any complaints made to the Trust about these toilets, with any 
necessary redactions  

The Health Board’s Putting Things Right Team has searched its Complaint 
Reporting System (DATIX) and can find no complaints relating to gender neutral 

facilities. 
 


